
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear all, 
 
Please accept this letter as thanks for your generous donations of chairs, desks, 
office furniture General Equipment and other items sent over from the 
Lambeth Mission project. 
 

These items will be filtered through various charities here in The Gambia 🇬🇲. 
via The Rotary Club of Bijilo,9101.  Wullinkamma Nursery & Lower basic school 
Arribaja Clinic charity number 1149006. 
 
Brace Charity in Sanyang Clinic and schools have benefited from items sent. 
Aid for Gambia and Project Gambia school for the deaf. 
Red Cross school St Patrick’s school north bank. 
 
Really too many places goods have been issued  

Without your kind donation this would not be possible but here in the 🇬🇲 
Gambia  
 
It is greatly needed and changing the lives of everyone. 
We would like to thank Clifford Devlin and the Lambeth Mission team. 
Please see attached pictures  
 
 
Many thanks  
Mrs Bev Hawkins.  

Tuesday 24th August 2021 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 

 


